AUGUST REQUESTS FOR THE FOOD PANTRY

Our Community Outreach Team invites you to contribute food items for those in need. You may place donations in the grocery cart located in the entryway. Here is a list of needed items:

- Cereal
- Pancake Mix
- Syrup
- Canned Chicken
- Rice
- Jello and Pudding
- Pasta
- Soups
- Large Cans of Fruit
- Fruit Cups
- Cake Mixes and Tubs of Frosting
- Jiffy Muffin Mix and Quick Bread Mixes



CHURCH HELPING MOBILE FOOD PANTRY EFFORTS

The Food Pantry here in Port Washington is collaborating with Family Sharing in Grafton and Ozaukee Food Alliance in Saukville to set up a mobile food pantry at the Lakeside migrant camp this summer and fall, with deliveries made through the end of October. Each pantry has been assigned alternating Wednesdays when they will deliver boxes of shelf stable items, breads/bakery, and protein to about 60 families at the camp. Our church is acting as a site for storing and packing these items for The Food Pantry. You may notice boxes and goods piling up in the one of the classrooms. Please contact the church office if you have questions or would like to be involved.



RAISERIGHT GIFT CARD FUNDRAISING PROGRAM

Six families are currently participating in our ongoing RaiseRight fundraiser and have earned \$660 for the church so far this year. The next order date for is Sunday, August 11. Gift cards will be available at the church for pick up starting Sunday, August 18. You can enroll and place an order on the company website, RaiseRight.com/enroll. Our enrollment code is P8147VHNX56H. Or you can complete the paper form and write out a check to the church. Thank you!